
From: tmack@midwestagfuture.com <tmack@midwestagfuture.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2023 12:03 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Comments re Docket HP22-001 Summit Carbon Solutions 
 
 
To the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission: 
 
Please find attached the comments of Midwest Ag Future on the subject of timing of public 
hearings in the matter of Summit Carbon Solutions’ proposal for a carbon dioxide pipeline, Docket 
Number HP22-001. 
 
Thank you for considering our views. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Toby Mack 
Midwest Ag Future 
(630) 399-1800 
 
 


